
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/31/2018 2:40:02 AM

First name: Jaz

Last name: odhner

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello,

I agree that limiting certain snowmobile access is a good decision to protect vegetation in the fall and spring time,

although restricting access completely is a little harsh. Snow river which is extremely hard to access any time of

the year besides winter with a snowmobile is an incredible spot, and people in the area deserve to explore these

places when conditions are appropriate. Ultimately I propose limiting motorized vehicles in certain places, but

Snow river should remain open so that people can continue to explore the beauty that it offers. Thanks

-Jaz Odhner


